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Mole Hill Jumping 

 

 

 

 

This week, we have had some exciting events and adventures. On Wednesday afternoon 
when it was a bit cooler, we put on our high-vis jackets and went to pick some delicious 
raspberries that are growing wild on the green. When we returned to nursery, we had 
some special visitors – Vaila’s mummy had brought her guinea pigs in to visit us. Mango 
and Twix enjoyed the cuddles and we did too! 

Some of our new families came for a picnic with us on Thursday; all of the children here 
helped to look after them and show them around. We had a very quiet morning on 
Wednesday when the older children went to visit their new schools; they have loved 
telling us about their favourite bits when they returned. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Raspberry picking 
adventures 

 
Meeting Mango & Twix 

Scooters and bikes next week. 

We usually hold a sponsored scoot or cycle around our track this term. As we have had more 

fundraising events this year, we will not be holding our sponsored event but we know the children love 

to bring their own bikes/scooters from home.  

So next week, the children can bring their own bikes/scooters  

each day and we will have a friendly challenge of how many  

times we can cycle around the track. 

Parent questionnaire 

Please support us by 

completing our brief 

parent questionnaire. 

Paper copies are on the 

table at the front of the 

nursery. 

This really helps us to 

reflect on our practice 

and make 

improvements. 

Thank you! 

 


